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DIVISION 1

Hello Division 1! This year, | plan to broaden the way
for Key Clubs in Division 1 to become more exposed
than they appear in schools. Key Club is an amazing
organization to be apart of, and | want as many people
to see the light shine from it as possible. My goals for
this year are to truly be a family and to share our
experiences with each other monthly either through a
video chat or a division dinner. | am so excited to work
with you all this year!!!

Remember, | am always open to hear from you all so
please share ideas or activities you want us a division
to part take in or even just to have your LTG there for
a helping hand.

Contact Me:

@ yalexia@ktkey.org

@ ktkeydiv




DIVISION 1 LUNCHEON DETAILS

| am so excited to announce the details to
our first Division 1 Council Meeting! It will
be held May 23, 2020 @11:30am CDT /
@12:30pm EDT via Zoom! The attire will be
casual wear as we are just getting
acquainted. The agenda will contain the
topic on ways to still have an active club
during COVID-19 and submitting monthly
reports. As an addition we will have our
District Governor, Lexi Evans, join us and
Division 10 Lieutenant Governor LeAnn
Khong. Looking forward to this awesome
meeting!

CLUB CONTACTS

Please send me an email with any contacts for
your club officers and for anyone interested in
receiving division-wide news! Also, if your club
has not held an election for the 2020-2021
school year, don't stress! You can hold
elections when school resumes or even hold a

virtual meeting before the year ends. | can

help guide you through this process if needed.




ELIMINATE WEEK

May 6th-10th was Eliminate Week! Though the
week has already passed, | still want to share a
little information on it! Through The Eliminate
Project, the Kiwanis family is changing the
world. To date, we have helped save and
protect lives by eliminating maternal and
neonatal tetanus (MNT) in 27 countries.

This year, Key Club International is
projecting to raise US$700,000 as part of
Key Club’s US $3 million pledge to The
Eliminate Project. Let’s help finish the fight
against tetanus and protect mothers and
babies from this deadly, but preventable,
disease! This is a great way to support
families everywhere. Be sure to participate
next year!

COVID-19

We urge everyone to follow the WHO's basic
protective measures:

*Wash your hands frequently and thoroughly
*Maintain distance in social interactions
*Avoid touching eyes, nose and mouth
*Practice respiratory hygiene

*Seek medical care early if you have fever,
cough or difficulty breathing

*Stay informed and follow the advice of your

healthcare provider




